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POLICY:

Whereas Partners for Healing attempts to not duplicate services provided by other health care providers, those patients seeking Family Planning services will be referred to the Health Department. Contraceptive medications (of any kind) may only be provided when needed for other medical conditions of the patient and shall not be provided for the purpose of contraception.  
